

Memo

TO: Committee of the Whole

FROM: Ed Andrews, Public Works Director

DATE: August 11, 2017

SUBJECT: Possible Nofsinger Interim Striping Request Consideration

A discussion was had at Public Works Committee concerning possible restriping of the Nofsinger as interim measure to help with safety while the funding request for Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) funds works its way through the system.

A copy of the IDOT exhibit of Spring Creek Road is shown below. This request would need IDOT's consideration and approval to advance, if this were the desire of Council.



Consideration of advancing this as a formal request to IDOT is being brought before Committee of the Whole as a follow-up to discussion at the Public Works Committee meeting of August 7th.

cc: File